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Dear Families,

Re: SPORTS DAY 12th APRIL 2024

On Friday 12th April, St Thomas More School will celebrate SPORTS DAY! McAuley, MacKillop, 
Barry and Coolock will gather to contest the Vin Davies Shield and the Spirit Cup. 

Running of the day:
	» Children to arrive at school at normal time, with the day’s activities commencing at 9.15am.
	» Parents, friends, and relatives are welcome to join us on the day.
	» Sports Day will finish at approximately 2.30pm. At this time parents may choose to take their children 

home, not before signing out with their class teacher. Students remaining will be supervised until 3pm.

What to wear and what not to wear:
	» Students can wear a t-shirt the colour of their House Team.
	» Students must wear their school shorts, skorts or pants. 
	» Students must wear their school hat.
	» Students may wear their House Team colour hair ribbons, socks, any hairspray to be put on at home 

only. 
	» Students are not permitted to wear coloured zinc or paint on their face or body.

Food and Drink:
	» Students must bring a labelled drink bottle.
	» Students will also be required to bring along a packed recess including brain food. 
	» Students will be provided a sausage sizzle lunch. Please ensure you notify your child’s teacher of their 

dietary requirements. 
	» Sausages will also be available for purchase for family and friends - these must be ordered in advance 

using the Qkr! app. 
	» The canteen will be closed for lunch orders, however, will be open throughout the day for those who 

want to purchase food and drinks. 
	» Children who do not want a sausage for lunch will need to bring a packed lunch from home. 

Be Sun-Smart! 
	» We encourage all students and visitors to wear sunblock and/or zinc cream. Teachers will have 

sunblock available to reapply during the day. 

Photos:
	» Only take photos of your own child during Sports Day and avoid posting on social media.
	» DO NOT post any photos or videos of other students online. 

Good luck to all our students - we look forward to a great day!

Shaping our future together

Cristian Morgado 
PE Teacher


